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Portland Business Journal Reports Arrival of Carmen Livengood
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3.21.25

The Portland Business Journal included the arrival of associate Carmen Livengood in its “People on
the Move” section.

To read the write-up visit the Portland Business Journal.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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